
August 10, 1989 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Thursday, August 10, 1989 at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  

Wilbur Danner was absent.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report and bills to be paid were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 

by Hilbert, carried.   

 Lake Heritage Sewer Expansion - Bill  Hill was present and went over the area to 

be included for the sewer expansion.  Supervisors told Mr.  Hill that they would like to see 

a larger portion of Highland Avenue Road included in the expansion area.   

 Pennsylvania Classic Cable - Jeff Davis was present and wanted the supervisors to 

approve a resolution to change Classic Cable Company to Masada Cable Partners.  

Supervisors will take under advisement and discuss this matter with their solicitor.  Traffic 

study on Route 97 south of Frogtown - A letter was received from Penn Dot stating that 

85% of the vehicles traveling were under 57 MPH.  21% exceeding legal speed limit.  

Their recommendation was to enforce the speed limit of 55 mph and not to lower the speed 

limit to 45 MPH as requested by the supervisors.   

 Pat Black - was served notice that she has 30 days to connect to the Lake Heritage 

sewer system.   

 Letter was received from County Commissioners stating that bridge inspection is 

underway in County.   

 Letter was received from Department of Community Affairs stating that our Flood 

Plain Ordinance is acceptable to the department.   

 Ag-district - There was an additional 819 acres proposed for the Ag District in Mt. 

Joy Township.  On a motion by Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, it was agreed that all 819 acres were 

eligible and will be added to the Ag District.   

 Junk Yards - Davies and Hollinger have not submitted application for license.  

Solicitor to write letter to said parties giving them until September 1 to comply.  Mr. 

Davies has also agreed to install fence by October 1 around his yard.   

 Marty Miller/Lake Heritage entrance - No progress has been made with the Lake 

Heritage Property Owners Association at this time.  Supervisors were told that 2/3 of the 

property owners have to approve any sale of property.   

 Road salt - Price was received from Cargill of $38,64/ton delivered and $42.00/ton 

picked up.  Price will be good for one year.   

 Comment from the floor - Mr. Kelley  had questions concerning Mr. Davies 

junkyard and sewer on Highland Avenue Road.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.  


